
From: Littlehempston Parish Clerk 
Sent: 08 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Re: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan - Consultation on a New Policy: C12 - Former Dairy 
Crest Site 
 

Dear Sara 
 
The Littlehempston Parish Council met last week and were fully in support of the proposed 
Appendix and the proposed policy. 
 
Many thanks 
Best Wishes 
 
 
Mark Eyers 
Clerk to Littlehempston Parish Council 


